
From: "Kennedy, Brien” 
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To: "@KYW-TV & WPSG-TV Everyone" 
Subject: John Wilson 

  
Team, 
  
Please join me in congratulating John Wilson on his promotion to 
Vice President and News Director effective today.  John has done 
a remarkable job leading our newsroom since the summer and 
has demonstrated both the drive and planning skills needed to 
bring us to the next level.  We are the only station in the 
Philadelphia market to have gained viewers in both morning and 
late news virtually every month for more than a year now.  That 
kind of growth takes a team effort and John has been a critical 
and driving force that has helped make that possible. 
  
John first joined CBS 3 in 2003 and was named Assistant News 
director in 2009.  Twice he has held down the fort with 
professionalism and skill as Acting News Director.  More than 
anyone, he has earned this promotion and I know that in addition 
to my confidence in him, he has the support of both the news 
team and the entire station.  I am even more confident about our 
future with John at the helm of our newsroom. 
  
Brien


